
5/3/2022 Dean Lake Association Meet Annual Meeting

New Community Church Called to Order 7:00PM Adjourned 9:00PM

I. KCDC Ken Jonker and Joel Morgan SR. Engineer provided an overview of the KCDC

responsibilities relating to lake levels and potential drain installation. Questions were also

addressed relative to pending engineering studies and lake health/ invasive species studies. The

presentation was well received by attendees.
II. PLM Western Regional Lakes Manager Jamiee Conrey provided an overview of Dean Lake

Health,  planned treatment schedule, new restrictions implemented by EGLE, aquatic health,

what homeowners can do to promote lake health from our shorelines - overall lake health

looking good!

III. Introduction of all residents new and existing

IV. Treasury Report Denny Weener Balance $41,000

V. Discussion on Plainfield vs Grand Rapids Township distributions used for lake health proposed

and approved that the Plainfield Township assessment be increased to equal the assessment of

Grand Rapids Township.

VI. New Board Appointed and Approved

President Jerry Hunefeld 2022
VP Russ Peters 2022
Secretary Jo Interim 2022
Treasurer Denny Weener 2022
Membership Janet Wood

Trustees 2022 Nyleene Dodgson Jerry Klekotka Matt Rockwood
Jim Wood Jason Case Jason Essenberg
Rick Hoekstra Linda Hanks Elizabeth Harpold    

   
Social Committee Joel Dykema - update on Lake Social events

Digital/Marketing Committee – Scott Templar brief overview - seeking individuals to participate

New Business

I. Wake vs. No Wake - monitoring lake levels

II. Proposed No Wake after 8PM – tabled - Jonathan shared to always be courtesy of others on the

lake in all scenarios

III. Proposed survey to allow members to opt in/opt to have personal information shared

Reference Dean Lake Website and Facebook for information


